CITY OF BELL GARDENS

OVERSIGHT BOARD OF THE SUCCESSOR AGENCY
TO THE COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION

CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING

PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Thursday, February 5, 2015,
8:30 a.m. Regular Meeting has been cancelled. A special meeting is
scheduled for Thursday, February 26, 2015 at 8:30 a.m. to take place
in the City Hall Council Chambers located at 7100 Garfield Avenue,
Bell Gardens, CA 90201.

Time: i'l oapm
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